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Departure of Argo postponed

August 22, 1960

The departure of the research vessel Argo on Monsoon Expedition has been postponed from Tuesday, August
23, until Friday, August 26, Roger Revelle, Director, University of California's Scripps Institution of Oceanography,
said today.

The postponement was necessary so that further work could be done on the gearing system of the large
dredging winch aboard the vessel.



